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INVITATION TO WATCH “HIRAYA MANAWARI”

Arts and Design Track of Liceo de Cagayan Senior High School Department is
pleased to invite select public high schools in Cagayan de Oro to witness the Grand
Production of “Hiraya Manawari” on May 15-17, 2023 every 10:00 a.m., 2:00 p.m.
and 6:00 p.m. at Liceo U’s Rodelsa Hall. The following schools listed have been
invited: Gusa regional Science High School, Agusan National High School and Bugo
National High School.

The participation of both public and private schools shall be on a voluntary
basis. As such, the participants themselves shall shoulder any registration fees and
travel/ incidental expenses. Further, their participation shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith,
Section 3 of Republic Act No. 5546 (Policy on Contributions), and DepEd ordet* No.
66, s. 2017 (Policy on Off-Campus Activities).

Attached is a copy of the communication for specific details.
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LICEO DE CAGAYAN UNIVERSITY
Senior High School Department

Rodolfo N. Pelaez Campus | Carmen, Cagayan de Oro

April 4,2023

JERLY ELUNA, PhD
Education Program Supervisor
Division of Cagavan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Eluna: -

On behalf of the Arts and Design Track of Liceo de Cagayan University Senior High School
Department, we are pleased to extend you a formal invitation to witness the Grand
Production of “Hiraya Manawar1,”

The play is an originally written story with songs and dances composed and choreographed
by the students themselves. The said performance will take place from May 15-17, 2023
every 10:00 a.;m, 2:00 p.m and 6:00 p.m at Liceo U’s Rodelsa Hall.

Prior to promoting and inviting their students. the schools listed below requested that we
provide them with a division office letter:

- Gusa Regional Science High School - X (GRSHS-X)

- Agusan National High School (ANHS)

- Bugo National High School (BNHS)

We hope you will join us in this exciting performance. Our crew of performers and
production team have been working hard to bring you a unique and an entertaining show. We
can guarantee that you will enjoy this well-meaning presentation.

Should you have queries. please do not hesitate to send me an email
(@wknarvasad7984(@liceo.edu.ph or call us 09686859930.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,
KEON P. NARVASA

Production Manager

KENNETH M. SABIJON
Creative Consultant




